
A historic photo album, showing photos of the building process 

of FRV Anton Dohrn during 1954 and 1955, was made available 

to the Website by Werner Jakobeit. The photos seem to be 

done by an employee of the shipyard in Cuxhaven, the 

Mützelfeld Shipyard.  

For a closer look click on the album cover: 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/shog9iljrlm1w7t/FFS%20Anton%20Dohrn%201954_1955.pdf?dl=0

